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One of the reasons I live in Oregon is because of our mail in ballots. It would be a 

shame to lose this perk of living in Oregon and voting without having to take the day 

off work. Completely not equitable or even ethical. This will punish the working class 

and change our voting demographic to people who don’t work or have the privilege to 

take off work to vote.  


